Minutes of the Public Open Forum Held at the Trowell Parish Hall on Tuesday 14th November 2017, at 7.15pm.

Present - Cllrs Mrs. L. Harley - F & GP Committee Chairman in the Chair, G. Lockwood, Mrs. C. McGann, R. McGann, Mrs. S. Williams, Mrs. H. Cumberpatch, M. Westmoreland, Mrs. M. Birkitt, G. Cotton, P. Singer, K. E. Rigby (BBC), Mrs. L. Ball B.E.M. (BBC), J. Longdon (NCC).

Clerk - Mrs. A. K. Mitchell

LH opened the meeting & thanked everyone for their attendance.

As there were no questions from the floor, MW took the opportunity to mention that he has noticed that there is no school crossing patrol on Nottingham Road at present.

He was advised by the Chair that the post has been vacant for some months & has been advertised by the school during that time but to date no replacement has been appointed.

HC commented that the issue has been highlighted on Spotted Trowell recently too.

The Chair advised JL of an issue raised with NCC by AW of Ilkeston Road, stating that the parishioner concerned has received a written response from NCC regarding the trees on Ilkeston Road obscuring the street lights which is causing security issues. Despite a visit involving JD, NCC have advised that no action would be being taken. JL agreed to investigate the issue & the response further at NCC.

As there were no further questions forthcoming from the floor, the Open Forum was closed at approximately 7.19pm.

Signed	Chairman
0	
Data	
Date	